
 

Commemoration Service at St Paul’s Cobbitty and  
Wivenhoe Family Reunion and Picnic Day 

Wivenhoe Historic House, 229 Macquarie Grove Road, Cobbitty 

Sunday 23 August 2009 

(Wivenhoe is situated in the grounds of Mater Dei Estate, cnr Kirkham Lane and Macquarie Grove Road, and is just a few 

minutes’ drive from Camden or Narellan) 

To conclude our week of Cowper200 celebrations, we have arranged a Commemoration Service at St Paul’s Cobbitty 

together with a family reunion and picnic day on Sunday 23 August at the magnificent Wivenhoe homestead.  

Wivenhoe, built on land originally granted to William by Governor Macquarie in 1812 by his son Charles, was home 

to the latter and his family between 1837 and 1875. 

The day will commence with a family commemoration service at St Pauls 

Cobbitty at 9.30am. (St Paul’s is located on Cobbitty Road, off The Northern 

Road from Narellan). 

Following the service, take the short drive to Wivenhoe to renew old family      

friendships and meet new relatives. Explore the historical homestead and 

stables and learn more about Charles Cowper’s involvement in the Camden 

area from members of the Camden Historical Society. 

 Enjoy your own picnic lunch and refreshments in the beautiful grounds or 

purchase from the Lions Club BBQ offering a selection of BBQ items. Morning and afternoon tea is also available for 

purchase during the day. 

A small charge ($10 per person 12 years and over) is payable to cover costs of hiring a marquee, chairs and tables. 

 

 

 

St Paul's Cobbitty 

If you and your family are attending the 

Family Reunion and Picnic Day at 

Wivenhoe please complete the Booking 

Sheet and return to Liz Pawsey by 30 June 

2009 


